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Lumen supports legislation to fund ACP as part of
digital inclusion mission
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January 10, 2024
Lumen Technologies (NYSE: LUMN), as part of its digital inclusion mission, strongly supports
bipartisan legislation introduced in Congress today that will fully fund the FCC’s Affordable
Connectivity Program (ACP), which is scheduled to run out of money this spring. 

“Lumen is committed to bridging the digital divide and helping more people get online in all the
communities we serve,” said Melissa Mann, Lumen SVP, Public Policy and Government Affairs.
“That’s why we proudly participate in the FCC’s Affordable Connectivity Program, offering a no-
cost broadband option for qualifying residential customers. Lumen strongly supports bipartisan
legislation to fully fund the ACP, and we look forward to working with policymakers to find ways
to fund this important program.”
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To see if you qualify for the ACP broadband discount, please visit
https://www.quantumfiber.com/acp.html or
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https://www.centurylink.com/aboutus/community/community-
development/lifeline/acp.html.
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